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The project will feature – 
 

• Beautiful new green space area at the northwest corner of 63rd Street 
and Central Avenue using plants species under the Airport Compatible 
Landscaping program.   

• Sustainable features include grassy area, native plants a paved walkway, 
and architectural features utilizing the terra cotta from the building that 
existed on the parcel. 

• Transforming the vacant property, a portion of the alley that is to be 
partially vacated and adjacent parking lot into a beautiful green space for 
the airport community. 
 
 

                        This project will begin in Summer 2014 and be complete by the end of the year. 

 
There will be intermittent lane and alley closures to facilitate this work. 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this construction. 

 
 

The Chicago Department of Aviation (CDA) is self-supporting, using no local or state tax dollars for operations or capital improvements at O’Hare and Midway 
International airports. Together, Chicago’s airports generate more than $45 billion in annual economic activity and create 540,000 jobs for the region. Please visit 

www.flychicago.com to learn more about the Chicago Department of Aviation. 

http://www.flychicago.com/

